Daniel Bellerive

From: Rep. Cathy Tilton

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 10:49 AM
To: Daniel Bellerive

Subject: FW: HB 81 Yes

From: Richard Carr

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 10:48:17 AM (UTC-09:00) Alaska

To: Representative.Kurt.Olson@aklef.gov; Rep. Shelley Hughes; Rep. Cathy Tilton; Rep. Jim Colver

Subject: HB 81 Yes

Hello all. I support HB 81. It protects consumers when they buy a home;
It still keeps intact the right to build one's own home; it levels the
business field between legitimate builders and those who illegally use the
system's loopholes to essentially be a commercial home builder.

Thank you for your public service.

Richard Carr- Mat-Su Valley



